
Overview of measures related to COVID-19 
2022 Summer – Chêne-Bleu day camp (operated by Centre Notre-Dame-de-Fatima) 

 
This document briefly presents an overview of measures put in place by our team for 2022 day camp. These measures are 

based on 4 indicators given by the Association des camps du Québec and the Public Health General Management. 

Physical distancing 

 

Arrivals and departures will be at the side door where is the access of the library . Do not 
use the main school door. 
 
Remember to keep a distance of 2 meters from other people at all times. It is strongly 
recommended for adults to wear a face cover at all times when arriving and departing at 
the day camp, even if we are outside as it can be complex to respect the distance while 
waiting. 
 
The daycare service was thought differently to lower the number of children present in 
the same zone. There is no more distancing between children of the same group.  

Outdoor activities 

 

All day long, the camp will be outside, even during lunch time.  
 
In case of bad weather, a local will be assigned for each group, while maintaining 
sanitary measures and physical distancing. 
 
Procedures for the swimming pool have been revised to respect sanitary measures 
recommended by Public Health. 

Limitating physical contacts 

 

Activity areas have been reimagined to ensure activities with the less contact possible 
between groups.  
 
Many activities without contact have been created by our animation team.  

Hygiene measures 

 

 
Wearing a mask, inside or outside, is no longer required for children since we are now in a 
green zone. 
 
Monitors and employees of the Center will wear adequate individual protection equipment 
when needed according to the CNESST rules. 
 
Washing hands is mandatory at the arrival at camp and many times during the day (snack 
time, lunch, bathroom, activities, etc.).  
 

*Measures will be revised according to the documents given by DGSP and ACQ before and during the summer. 


